
 

KCOM Commercial in Confidence 

Proposed Change to KCOM Wholesale FibreLine Local Access 

On  25 November 2022 KCOM published the following Notice. As KCOM has received objections to the 

proposed change before the date the change would otherwise become effective, namely 20 January 

2023, KCOM is entering into further consultation directly with objecting parties.  As it is anticipated 

such consultation will extend beyond 20 January 2023, this notice is to confirm that the proposed 

change will not be coming into effect on 20 January 2023.  Once the consultations have been 

completed, KCOM will issue a further notice of the outcome. 

 

https://www.kcom.com/wholesale/media/prcef0p3/changes-to-wholesale-fibreline-local-access-20-january-2023.pdf

